

16th October 2018

Young Voices 2019

Dear parents/carers,

We are delighted to let you know that your child has been allocated a place for Young Voices 2019. There are only 30 places and we had many applications, so if for any reason your child cannot take this place, please let us know as soon as possible. If you have any reason why your child will not be able to be picked up at 11.30pm, we need to know now as they will not be able to take the place.

If you wish to come to the concert, please order and pay for tickets by Tuesday 23^{rd} October. The cost is £20. Our concert day is Thursday 10th January 2019 and a paper order form is attached to the letter being sent home with your children for ticket orders.

All children are encouraged (by Young Voices) to wear a Young Voices t-shirt on the day of the event (T-shirt price is £12). The school will pay for the coach and entry to the event so that there is no extra cost to parents. Please complete the attached form with t-shirt orders by Tuesday 23rd October. Please also fill in the permission slip at the top of the order form. Your child will not be able to attend the concert without this returned permission slip.

If tickets are purchased, parents will need to make their own way to the event to watch the performance. There is no obligation for parents to attend.

Any orders made after 23rd October will have to be made directly to Young Voices rather than through the school.

We will organise song words and CDs to be sent home as soon as possible. Please help your child to learn the words (there are a lot). It is going to be a busy few weeks practising all of the songs, but we are sure it will be well worth it for the children as it is going to be a very exciting event.

Thanks you for your support.

Kind regards

Vicky Hearson
Assistant Headteacher
v.hearson@parkgroveprimary.co.uk

Aimee Thomas a.thomas@parkgroveprimary.co.uk

Charlotte Platts

2016, platts@parkgroveprimary.co.uk

EBOR ACADEMY TRUST

www.parkgrove.ebor.academy | Email admin@pg.ebor.academy | Tel: 01904 554390 Park Grove, York Y031 8LG | Headteacher: Jo Sawyer | CEO: Richard Ludlow